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Feb. 3, 2025 
 
Dear ʻIlima Intermediate parents and guardians: 
 
The safety and well-being of our students is a high priority and we are committed to providing a secure 
campus. To that end, we want to notify you that a suspicious device was found on the Pohakea 
Elementary basketball court this morning. Honolulu Police were called and they responded immediately 
to assess the situation. No school threats were received and there were no impacts to our daily schedule. 
We are providing you this information for your awareness and ask for your continued help to remain 
vigilant around our schools. 
 
School safety is a continual community effort and your voice is a critical part in keeping our campus safe. 
We need your help to speak up immediately if you see something suspicious that could be a threat in our 
neighborhood, online or on social media. Please remember, “If you see something, say something.” We 
thank our students and families for always helping to keep our campuses safe. 
 
Thank you very much for your attention. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our 
administration at 808-687-9300.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shayne Greenland - Principal 
ʻIlima Intermediate School 
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